
In compliance with clause 3(b) of House rule XIII, the following roll call votes occurred during 
the Committee's consideration of H.R. 4563: 

1. Vote on Amendment #1 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, failed by a vote of 2 ayes 
and 6 noes. 

2. Vote on Amendment #2 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, motion to table, passed by a 
vote of 6 ayes and 2 noes. 

3. Vote on Amendment #3 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, motion to table, passed by a 
vote of 6 ayes and 3 noes. 

4. Vote on Amendment #4 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Sewell, motion to table, passed by a 
vote of 5 ayes and 3 noes. 

5. Vote on Amendment #5 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Sewell, motion to table, passed by a 
vote of 5 ayes and 3 noes. 

6. Vote on Amendment #6 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Sewell, failed by a vote of 4 ayes and 
5 noes. 

7. Vote on Amendment #7 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Kilmer, failed by a vote of 4 ayes and 

5 noes. 

8. Vote on Amendment #8 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Kilmer, failed by a vote of 4 ayes and 

5 noes. 

9. Vote on Amendment #9 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Kilmer, failed by a vote of 4 ayes and 

5 noes. 

10. Vote on Amendment #10 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Kilmer, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 

and 5 noes. 

11. Vote on Amendment #11 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Sewell, failed by a vote of 2 ayes 

and 6 noes. 

12. Vote on Amendment #12 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Sewell, failed by a vote of 1 aye and 

6 noes. 

13. Vote on Amendment #13 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Sewell, failed by a vote of 1 aye and 

6 noes. 

14. Vote on Amendment #14 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Sewell, failed by a vote of 1 aye and 

6 noes. 

15. Vote on Amendment #15 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Sewell, failed by a vote of 1 aye and 

6 noes. 

16. Vote on Amendment #16 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, failed by a vote of 3 ayes 

and 7 noes. 

17. Vote on Amendment #17 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, failed by a vote of 3 ayes 

and 8 noes. 



18. Vote on Amendment #18 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Torres, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 

and 8 noes. 

19. Vote on Amendment #19 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 

and 8 noes. 

20. Vote on Amendment #20 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Torres, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 

and 8 noes. 

21. Vote on Amendment #21 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Torres, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 

and 8 noes. 

22. Vote on Amendment #22 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Torres, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 

and 8 noes. 

23. Vote on Amendment #74 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Kilmer, passed by a vote of 12 ayes 

and 0 noes. 

24. Vote on Amendment #23 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 

and 8 noes. 

25. Vote on Amendment #24 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Sewell, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 

and 7 noes. 

26. Vote on Amendment #25 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Sewell, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 

and 7 noes. 

27. Vote on Amendment #26 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, motion to table, passed by a 

vote of 7 ayes and 4 noes. 

28. Vote on Amendment #27 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 
and 8 noes. 

29. Vote on Amendment #28 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 
and 8 noes. 

30. Vote on Amendment #29 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 
and 8 noes. 

31. Vote on Amendment #30 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Sewell, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 
and 7 noes. 

32. Vote on Amendment #31 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Torres, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 
and 8 noes. 

33. Vote on Amendment #32 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Torres, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 
and 8 noes. 

34. Vote on Amendment #32 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Torres, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 
and 8 noes. 

35. Vote on Amendment #33 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Torres, motion to table, passed by a 
vote of 8 ayes and 4 noes. 

36. Vote on Amendment #34 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Torres, motion to table, passed by a 
vote of 7 ayes and 4 noes. 



37. Vote on Amendment #35 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Torres, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 
and 8 noes. 

38. Vote on Amendment #36 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 
and 8 noes. 

39. Vote on Amendment #37 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 
and 8 noes. 

40. Vote on Amendment #38 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Torres, failed by a vote of 3 ayes 
and 7 noes. 

41. Vote on Amendment #39 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, motion to table, passed by a 
vote of 8 ayes and 3 noes.  

42. Vote on Amendment #40 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, failed by a vote of 3 ayes 
and 8 noes. 

43. Vote on Amendment #41 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, failed by a vote of 3 ayes 
and 8 noes. 

44. Vote on Amendment #42 to H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Mr. Morelle, failed by a vote of 4 ayes 
and 8 noes. 

45. Vote to favorably report H.R. 4562 ANS, offered by Ms. Lee, passed by a vote of 8 ayes and 4 
noes. 

 


